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Response to Examining Authority’s question for the deadline 1 September 2015, 12 
Noon. 

  

•             Reference 5.4 
o   I am concerned about the lack of clarity on decommissioning in some of the most 

staggeringly natural and beautiful areas of rural Wales. 
•             Reference 6.11 

o   In relation to bio-diversity interests, in combination effects of the grid connection 
and Wind Farm development (particularly at Clocaenog Forest) are of serious 
concern and serve to illustrate why grid connection and Wind Farm applications 
should be determined together. 

•             Reference 8.1 – Land and visual impact 
o   I do not agree with the statement. On balance, undergrounding would be the least 

worst option for this development, because of its effect on visual tranquillity. 
•             Reference 10.1 

Those visiting the area for peace and tranquillity are unlikely to return to what would 
be a more industrialised landscape with factory-sized Wind Farms. Therefore, in my 
opinion, there would be a negative effect on tourism in the area. 

  

  

Sheila Harman 

30 August 2015 

 

Sheila Harman 
Sent from my mobile device 
 
 
 




